
  
 
 

GRANT SCHEME FOR INTER MUNICIPAL COOPERATION 2008 
 

Postponement of deadlines for applications 
 

 
In relation to the announcement on the Grant Scheme on Inter Municipal Cooperation, 
published on the 15th of May, the OSCE Spillover Monitor Mission to Skopje informs the 
units of local self government that the deadline for receipt of applications is extended to June, 
30th 2008.  All other terms for application remain as stated in the announcement of the 15th of 
May.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


